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Announcement: Leaf Pickup 

      Leaf Pickup began on November 6th, 2023 

To ensure the successful pickup of your leaves, please place them in bags or cans. In the event your scheduled 

pickup date has passed, call Town Hall to arrange a one-time pickup date.  Moving forward leaves must be placed 

curbside in proper containers and on the day of scheduled pick up for your area.  NO leaves will be picked up 

loose or in plastic bags. 

     No More Vacuuming of Leaves 

The Town will no longer vacuum leaves. In prioritizing the safety of our Public Works Staff and investing in 

equipment that can be utilized for the majority of the year, we have adopted a new process. A street sweeper has 

been acquired to collect naturally falling leaves and debris year-round. Unlike the leaf vacuum, operational for only 

2 months, the street sweeper can be used for 9 months annually. 

       New Leaf Collection Process 

Our updated method involves collecting leaves placed in bags and cans on designated days as outlined in our 

schedule. The new method mirrors our yard waste pickup process. 

         Collection Schedule 

MONDAY: Church Street, Lambert Avenue, Maple Avenue, Hillside Drive, and High Street 

TUESDAY: College Avenue, Blue Ridge Avenue, North side of Main Street in the rear on Manning Drive, South 

side of Main Street in the rear of Spoerlein Drive, properties facing Route 75, Main Street from 100 Block to Church 

Street 

WEDNESDAY: Atlee Ridge Road, Jo Apter Place, Kaylan Court, Kelsey Court, Overleigh Way, and Vista Court  

THURSDAY: Blue Ridge – Graybill Court, Murphy Court, Miles Court, Clauser Court, Gullo Road, 103 – 113 

Springdale Avenue corporate limits. 

For the holiday schedule please call Town Hall 

        Designated Collection Days 

To facilitate a smooth leaf pickup process, please adhere to the designated collection days for your area. A reminder: 

leaves will not be picked up if they are not in proper containers nor will they be picked up on Town observed 

Holidays. If you have any questions or concerns, feel free to contact us at Town Hall at 410-635-6575. 

 

Thankyou, 

Town of New Windsor 


